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Title Date Received 
 

Respondents Action 

Reducing the Speed Limit on the A4 
from the Approach to the Sanctuary 
on Overton Hill to Silbury Hill, and 
Supporting the Recommendation to 
Restrict Access through the B4003 

3 August 2023 27 Signatures The following response was provided to the Lead Petitioner from 
Steve Hind (Principal Engineer): 
 
If these concerns are supported by your Parish Council, then 
you will need to raise a ‘Highways Improvement Request Form’ 
Local Highway and Footway Improvement Groups - Wiltshire 
Council for each concern and send to 
LHFIGrequests@wiltshire.gov.uk so that they can be logged with 
a reference and enable consideration to be given for funding 
and prioritisation at the Marlborough Local Highway and 
Footway Improvement Group (LHFIG). It is important that a 
Parish representative attends the LHFIG meetings held at 
approximately 3-month intervals at Marlborough Town Hall, to 
provide support for the issues raised. 
 

Petition Against Proposal 26, 
Wiltshire Local Plan, Site 6, “Land 
North of Downton Road” 

23 November 
2023 

1,386 Signatures The following response was provided to the Lead Petitioner from 
Simon Nott (Spatial Planning Officer): 
 
Thank you for submitting your petition. As per the Statement of 
Representation procedure that was published as part of the 
consultation, it is our understanding that this petition represents 
a representation to the Local Plan whereby a single 
representation represents the view of a large number of people. 
We will therefore process this petition as a representation to the 
Local Plan and shall use your contact details as the Lead 
Petitioner.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Spatial Planning at 
SpatialPlanningPolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Farticle%2F6149%2FLocal-Highway-and-Footway-Improvement-Groups&data=05%7C01%7Cellen.ghey%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C17a2bee07f154a01993508db9fd6eed6%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C638279517724719466%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DlTO88q9WO44EW1iNzS1ttVSuZO9Dw%2BNDfl%2B%2F3yUx8M%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Farticle%2F6149%2FLocal-Highway-and-Footway-Improvement-Groups&data=05%7C01%7Cellen.ghey%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C17a2bee07f154a01993508db9fd6eed6%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C638279517724719466%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DlTO88q9WO44EW1iNzS1ttVSuZO9Dw%2BNDfl%2B%2F3yUx8M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:LHFIGrequests@wiltshire.gov.uk
mailto:SpatialPlanningPolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk
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Petition Against Wiltshire Local Plan, 
Site 3 – Keep the Golf Course Green 

30 November 
2023 

2,130 Signatures The following response was provided to the Lead Petitioner from 
Simon Nott (Spatial Planning Officer): 
 
Thank you for submitting your petition. As per the Statement of 
Representation procedure that was published as part of the 
consultation, it is our understanding that this petition represents 
a representation to the Local Plan whereby a single 
representation represents the view of a large number of people. 
We will therefore process this petition as a representation to the 
Local Plan and shall use your contact details as the Lead 
Petitioner.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Spatial Planning at 
SpatialPlanningPolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk. 
   

 

mailto:SpatialPlanningPolicy@wiltshire.gov.uk

